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Friday night is music night!      

 

 

On Friday after school, we had our fourth ‘Friday night is music night’ concert. These concerts 

occur every half term and are an opportunity for soloists and ensembles to perform in front of 

an ‘adoring’ audience (family and friends)! We heard seventeen lovely performances from 

Emily, Hester, Prep guitar group, Emilia, Eleanor, Ella, Gio, Haley, Millie, Samiya, Osca, Isla, 

Avneet, Willow, Emily, Dhiyaan and Kaelan. We are looking forward to the next one on the 

12th May already.  

Scroll down to see some more photos - apologies as a few performers are missing from the 

photos but we were too busy enjoying some of the performances and forgot to take them!  

 

Mr Ian Lenihan and Mrs Julianne Coates  
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